BRADWAY ACTION GROUP

Open Meeting Tuesday 7 February 2006

1. Attendance and Apologies for Absence

Dorothy Astle in the Chair.

50 people attended. 

Apologies received from Ruth Darrall, John Pritchett, Cllrs. Anne Smith and Michael Waters.

2. Acceptance of Previous Minutes

The Minutes of the Open Meeting held on 17 May 2005 were approved as a correct record.

3. Matters Arising.

Dorothy Astle outlined what had been achieved on the Old School Field since May. An all-weather five-a-side football pitch had been installed by the Council, and they had replaced the old gate. Bench seats, paid for from BAG funds, had been installed by members of BAG. Two generous donations of £1000 each from Bradway residents had paid for a “log run” for young children. 

Further items of play equipment were planned, but would be expensive. Grants of £2000 each had been received from the Sheffield Town Trust and the J.G. Graves Trust, and applications to other funding groups were awaiting decision. Mrs. Astle asked members, when they renewed their membership, to consider making a donation towards the development of the Field. Any amount, however small, would be appreciated. 

4. Statement on Planning Issues.

Peter Stubbs outlined the action taken by BAG in response to the new Sheffield Development Framework. BAG had considered preparing a Village Design Statement, similar to the one produced by the Dore Village Society. It had been decided that this would be too time-consuming, and instead a more modest statement on planning issues would be drafted and published in the Bradway Bugle prior to discussion at a future BAG Open Meeting.

5. Safer Neighbourhoods

Supt. Keith Lumley and Chief Inspector Rachel Barber of South Yorkshire Police outlined the new system of Safer Neighbourhood Areas (SNAs) that would be fully operational in Sheffield from the end of March. The city would be divided into ten SNAs, each of which would have more than one Safer Neighbourhood Team (SNT). Each SNT would consist of a minimum of a sergeant and five police officers. Over time, increasing numbers of Police Community Support Officers (PCSOs) would be recruited to enhance the police teams. 

There would be a strong emphasis on co-ordination between different agencies involved in ensuring safety in communities. Other agencies would include the Fire Service, Health Service, Social Services, Education, and the Housing Department. The actual mix of agencies involved would depend on the nature of the neighbourhood and the types of problems identified within it. Voluntary groups, such as BAG and Neighbourhood Watch, would also have a role to play.

Bradway was temporarily divided between two SNTs. Bradway from Totley Brook, up to and including Twentywell Lane came under the South-West Sheffield SNT. The rest came under Woodseats. Eventually the whole of Bradway would come under Woodseats. 

Contact numbers:

South-West Sheffield SNT: 296 3187

Woodseats: 296 3680

N. B. These numbers should not be used to report any incidents that require an immediate or prompt response, when the general contact number (2202020) must be used—or in an emergency 999.

6. The meeting closed at 21.30.

